
Page 1 of 1 

    
    
 Wayde King 

 Global Product Manager 
 ITT Corporation, Interconnect Solutions 
 Aerospace & Defense 
 56 Technology Dr. 
 Irvine, CA. 92618 

Tel 714-319-1922 
email wayde.king @itt.com 

September 28, 2016 

 

Subject:  Contact change – Size 23 
 
ITT has made a change in the style of contact used for MKJ crimp socket contact.  We believe that this change will 
bring more value to our customers.  The contact with the integrated hood/contact clip will be the standard and be 
provided with all current and future orders.  The contact previously used with a stainless steel (SS) hood will still be 
available for both purchase and on connectors, but will need to be specified on the order using the ITT modification 
code ‘F256’.  The contacts are fully interchangeable and there is no change in the crimp location.  Both contacts 
meet the rigorous performance requirements needed for today’s harsh environments.   The stainless steel hood 
design may be substituted for any/all connectors as inventory is depleted.   Typical examples are shown below as 
well as a picture showing the different contacts for reference.  Please contact your local ITT Sales Representative 
with any questions. 
 

 
 
Part number Examples: 
 
MKJ1A6T10-26SA:  Connector provided with Integrated Hood contact (may substitute SS hood) 
MKJ1A6T1026SA F256:  Connector provided with SS Hood (No substitutions) 
 
ITT P/N 031-9750-000:  Integrated Hood W/Contact Clip 
ITT P/N 031-9750-040:  SS Hooded contact  

 
 
 
Regards, 
Wayde King 
Global Product Manager 


